
Tel. (01769) 572656 

Email: admin@smups.devon.sch.uk 

Hello from the Head! 

This week has seen our first school trips for over a year. On Tuesday years 4 and 6 began their swimming sessions at 
South Molton Swimming Pool. It was great to see the children returning to the water and enjoying swimming.    

Hopefully over the coming weeks they will grow in confidence and further develop these vital skills.  

Reception had a super trip to Hakeford Woods on Wednesday and Ash class have gone today. The weather has been 
really kind and the classes had a wonderful time exploring the natural environment, building dens and creating art-

work with natural materials.  

We have had a large delivery of trees this week and will be busy planting them out next week to create some new   
areas around school that will grow over time. Hopefully, we will soon see the end of the cold nights and can get busy 

planting and sowing tender vegetables and flowers in the raised beds.  

In school in the next couple of weeks we will be practising our “Ready for Anything” procedure. This is our            
procedure for staying in the building as this is the safest place. We have regular fire evacuation practices to make 
sure all the children know what to do in the event of a fire alarm. The “Ready for Anything” procedure to practise 

for when it is safest to remain in the building. Examples of when we might need to do this would be in response to a 
potentially dangerous animal on the loose, a police incident in the vicinity or a possible environmental hazard in the  
locality. We will be talking to the children about what the drill will entail so there are no surprises for them and it 

doesn’t make them feel anxious, but we wanted to make sure parents/carers were also given warning too.  

I hope you have a lovely weekend.  

 

Things to Remember 

 Please read with your child each night and sign their home school diary. This is the single best way of support-
ing their learning.  

 Years 4 and 6 have swimming on Tuesdays and Fridays.  

 Basketball Coaching during the day for years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 is on Thursdays. Please can the children come to 
school in their P.E. kits on this day.  

 With the better weather, please ensure your child has sun cream applied and a suitable sun hat in school.  

 Please wear a face covering on school property when dropping off / picking up. 

Collective Worship 

This half term’s theme is Justice. We will be looking at fairness and social justice next week.  

                    Friday 7th May 2021 



Certificates and Awards 
We had our certificate assembly today. Well done to our  winners! 

 

Acorns: Parker and Charlie N  

Ash:  Bella 

Pine:  Isla and Sophia W 

Oak:  William A and Isabella C-W 

Elm:  Zavier 

Apple:  William 

Willow:  Phoebe 

Beech:  Summer 

Holly:  JR and Harry 

 

 

 



 




